
November 29th, 1918.

Dear Mr. graw -

I am enclosing herewith a letter which

I have received from Chief Alexander chelliclic andEnel.

Chief James Huskeet, Glenemma, B.C.

will you be good enough to report

on this matter. Kindly return the Chief* letter.

very truly.

Derman Esq

Deputy Superintendent General,

Megraw, Esq.

Inspector of Indian Agencies,..

Vernon, B.C.
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